
Minutes From The Texas Handgun Association 
May 2, 2021 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:06 pm by Wallace Dunn.  The following members were present via Go 
To Meeting: 
 
 
Wallace Dunn    Bobby Clakley 
Mollie Clakley    Cheryl Bunyard 
Bill Titus    Dean McCormick 
Brad Tarno    Ken Lewis 
Aaron Marshall 
 

1.  Mollie and Bobby Clakley went to the Y.O. Ranch Hotel to make sure that everything was ready 
for the upcoming conference.  They noticed that the lunch on Saturday needed to be changed 
from a sit-down lunch to a buffet.  So far 63 people have signed up to attend the conference in 
person. 

 
2.  During the executive meeting last Sunday it was determined to get a plaque for the manager of 

the Y.O. Ranch Hotel for everything he has done for the TxHGA over the years.  Wallace asked 
what we should say on the plaque.  Ken said to keep it simple with something like “Thank you 
for your continued support to the Texas Handgun Association”. 
 

3.  Brad stated that so far, only one person has signed up for the virtual conference.  Angelique will 
simulcast the conference.  We can also use the recordings from the conference to place on 
YouTube as short videos to help launch our marketing. 
 

4.  Ken will pick up Ed Morales and take him back to the airport. 
 

5.  Choc has resigned as a board of director due to health reasons.  We now need to have someone 
fill his position.  Currently, we have only one applicant applying for another position.  We need 
to announce the two available director positions.  Mollie will announce the need for applicants 
to fill the two director slots in the next “Weekly Shot”.  Brad will announce it on Facebook. 
 

6. While listening to the radio advertisement that will be used to advertise the upcoming TxHGA 
conference, it was discovered that the date of the conference was wrong.  Wallace stated that 
he will get with the person who recorded it so that the conference date can be corrected. 
 

7.  Bobby stated that we lost instructors for two of the conference classes.  We need an instructor 
for the ASP and also the advanced bleeding control class.  Cheryl will check to see if she can find 
an instructor from Kerrville for the advanced bleeding control class.  Ken has someone in mind if 
Cheryl can’t get anyone one.  Bobby knows who can teach the ASP class.  

 



8.  There will be 3 CZ pistols available for the silent auction and raffle, and 4 Sccy pistols for various 
drawings.  VISA gift cards will be given for bingo prizes. 
 

9.  At 7.54 pm. Cheryl made a motion to end the meeting and seconded by Ken. 
 
 
 


